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Dear Lawmakers,  

 

Please stop attacking our natural energy sector. We need to be an energy dependent 

and energy producing country and not at the mercy of China where all of our "green 

energy" production equiptment comes from. Not to mention with wind, solar, and 

hydro you are at the mercy of the weather for the collection of power from these 

generators. Last time I checked we're not very sunny in the pacific northwest and the 

liberals out here in this neck of the woods are engaged in dam busting in the name of 

protecting ecosystems. These are not dependable energy producers and they can 

not feed the required loads for our power grids which you would know with a little 

research. Natural gas, coal, nuclear, and fossil fuels are not only dependable sources 

of energy for us in America but they are big time money producers. When one party 

rule in the state of Oregon has righteously jacked up our PERS system and put us in 

serious debt, I would think that divesting from big time money/investment producers 

would be a fools errand and unwise all for the pursuit of one parties global warming 

agenda which time and again doesn't pan out and of their beliefs placing science 

over God who last time I checked controls the weather and has already told us how 

the end comes about and HE brings the heat folks. If satan can't stop the plan than 

neither can the democrat party. Please cease and desist from stupid ideas at once. 

Please vote NO on HB-4083. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


